
ATTENDANCE SUB-COMMITTEE 2022 

REFERRAL AND ALL PAPERWORK 
TO BE SUBMITTED TO: 

 
Karen Robertson, 
Service Manager, 

Business Services, 
Education and Children’s Services, 

2 High Street. 
Email: ECSSchools@pkc.gov.uk 

 
(Thursday by 12 noon) 

 
DATE OF VIRTUAL ATTENDANCE 

SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Monday 10.00am) 
 

20 January 2022 
14 February 2022 

Social Worker attending: to be 
advised 

31 March 2022 
25 April 2022  

Social Worker attending: to be 
advised 

 
Referrals which are not submitted on time will be referred to the next 
scheduled Attendance Sub-Committee meeting. 
 
Incomplete referrals will be returned to the school. 
 
Dates for the remainder of 2022 will not be approved by Perth and Kinross 
Council until after the Local Government Elections in May 2022. 
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